
Posted:  February 1, 2024 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Town of Newport, New Hampshire 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The Newport Board of Selectmen Budget Review Meeting 
scheduled for 

 
Thursday, February 1, 2024 has been cancelled. 

 
Review of the budget will begin at the Board of Selectmen’s Regular 
Business Meeting on Monday, February 5, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. in the 

Board of Selectmen Meeting Room. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

All meetings are held at 6:30 p.m. at 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH. 


